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A LETTER FROM THE 2014 ROBERT A. DAVIS 

SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENT 

Dear National Boa�. 

As a recipient of the 2014 Robert A Davis Endowed 
Scholarship, I sincerely thank you for your 
generosity. I am incredibly honored and humbled to 
receive such a prestigious award. 

This scholarship will unquestionably help finance my 
attendance at the 2014 NASPA Annual Conference 
and enable me to take part in the professional 

development and networking opportunities of the organization. 

Again, thank you for your confidence and willingness to help me achieve my 
personal and professional goals. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Kate Metzger 


